
From: Evans, James (Swyddfa James Evans | Office of James Evans) <James.Evans@Senedd.Wales> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 8:27 AM
To: Adrian Osborne (Powys Teaching Health Board - Communications) <Adrian.Osborne@wales.nhs.uk>
Subject: IN CONFIDENCE: Mobile Dental Unit in Hay on Wye
Dear Adrian, 
Thank you for this advance information. We have referred many constituents to your Powys dental line and I welcome any moves that brings NHS dental provision to residents of Brecon & Radnorshire.  
I would be grateful to receive more information on the mobile dental unit, either by reply or if easier, via a face to face meeting with you/Director of Dentistry.  I would also welcome an opportunity to see around the mobile unit for myself. 
1. Could you confirm whether all dental treatments will be available on the mobile unit or is it limited to check ups and the most basic of procedures? 
1. Will you be seeing adults and children? 
1. Is the mobile dental unit accessible to those with limited mobility/disabilities? 
1. Could you confirm why Hay on Wye was chosen as the location and what assessment has been carried out on the ‘black-spots’ within South Powys.  
1. What efforts have been made to find a permanent base or utilise a PTHB building for this? 
1. Can you confirm how many patients you expect to see on this unit in the three month placement? 
1. Can you confirm who this initiative has been funded?  From PtHB budget? Welsh Government? Or Innovative Strategy funding or other?  And how much is it expected to cost

I look forward to hearing back from you,
Many thanks 
James

From: Adrian Osborne (PTHB - Communications) <Adrian.Osborne@wales.nhs.uk> 
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 5:14 PM
To: Evans, James (Swyddfa James Evans | Office of James Evans) <james.evans@senedd.wales>
Cc: Adrian Osborne (PTHB - Communications) <Adrian.Osborne@wales.nhs.uk>
Subject: IN CONFIDENCE: Mobile Dental Unit in Hay on Wye
Dear James

We are currently finalising arrangements for the health board’s mobile dental unit, operated by our Community Dental Service, to be located in Hay on Wye initially for a period of three months from mid September. This will provide NHS dental appointments for people in the area who are currently on our Powys NHS dental waiting list. 

The key call to action for people needing help finding a General Dental Practitioner is unchanged: call our Powys Dental Helpline on 01686 252 808.
Through this route, people will be added to the Powys NHS dental waiting list from which we will allocate people to available appointments at the temporary service.

We will be planning a programme of communication, and I will update you further ahead of the launch of the temporary service, but I wanted to ensure you had advance notice.


	Cofion cynnes,

Adrian Osborne
Dirprwy Gyfarwyddwr (Ymgysylltu, Cyfathrebu a Llywodraethu Corfforaethol)
Bwrdd Iechyd Addysgu Powys
Ysbyty Bronllys
Bronllys
Aberhonddu
Powys LD3 0LY
	With kind regards,

Adrian Osborne
Deputy Director (Engagement, Communication and Corporate Governance) 
Powys Teaching Health Board
Bronllys Hospital
Bronllys
Brecon
Powys LD3 0LY

	adrian.osborne@wales.nhs.uk
07891 535670
www.biap.gig.cymru  
	adrian.osborne@wales.nhs.uk
07891 535670
www.pthb.nhs.wales


	Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu’r Saesneg  
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English
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